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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 Clubs are now finished except for: 
Badminton, Tennis & Year 2 Adventure 
Playground. 

 Science week 3rd July:  Science activities 
and experiences week for the whole school. 

 Year 5 music concert for parents and 
carers: Monday 10th July 2017 

 Secondary school induction day for 
Year 6 children: 12th July 2017. 

 New classes for September 2017 
experience morning: 12th July 
 

 

Please check the website for the 
updated calendar of events. 

 

Be on time, be in line for 5 to 9! 
 

 
Late Gates 

The Education Social Worker is now carrying 

out spot checks on lateness, be on time! 

Well done to our sports teams. 
Well done to our Year 6 Cricket teams who 
competed in the regional tournament and one 
team has been successful to compete in the 
Wirral finals on Monday next week. Well done 
to all our crisketers. 
Our polybat team participated in the Polybat 
games at Greenbank Academy, well done to 
the team who gave a lot of effort during the 
event. 
 
 

Dropping children off in the morning. 

Please remember to drive carefully especially when 

near to the school. Ideally drop your child off and 

see them to the entrance of the school gates to 

ensure that they enter the school playground 

safely. 

 

If you are using the breakfast club please ensure 

that your child is seen into the breakfast club by an 

adult and do not leave them to enter the school 

building on their own. 

The school office is not manned in the morning 

until after 8.30am and you cannot guarantee that 

your child has entered breakfast club unless you 

see them into their building. Children entering the 

building without an adult are unsupervised and as 

such could leave the school building. Please 

ensure your child’s safety by bringing handing them 

over to staff in the breakfast club. 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 
On Tuesday 4th July at 2.30pm, we will be 

holding a half price uniform sale of old stock from 

the school office. There are plenty of jumpers left 

but only limited stock of other items including 

non-marking pumps. A list of stock and prices 

will be displayed in the main foyer.  

 

School uniform from now on may be purchased 

from the following shops: 

 Argyle Sports & Work Wear on King 

Street near to Wallasey Town Hall. 

 The Uniform Shop on Manor Road 

 Wirral Uniform Centre in the Pyramids 

shopping centre in Birkenhead 

 And Tesco on-line via our school website. 

Argyle Sports and work wear will also print the 

logo for the school onto jumpers bought from 

other stores as well as label pupil names onto 

the inside of jumpers if needed. 

Guidelines for our school uniform and what 

needs to be worn can be found on the school 

website. Ties and shirts are to be worn by 

children from Year 3 upwards only. This makes it 

easier for the younger children when getting 

changed for PE who wear polo shirts instead. 

 

http://www.somerville.wirral.sch.uk/

